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PRESS RELEASE 
 

 

 

No: 504/2017 

 

Date: 22nd August 2017 

 

Temporary Power Outage in Governor’s Parade Area 
 

Following a minor fire in the Governor’s Parade sub-station, it will be necessary for the Gibraltar 

Electricity Authority to carry out immediate repair work.  As a result, an area around the O’Callaghan 

Eliott Hotel, Town Range, Governor’s Parade and part of Main Street will be without power until 

approximately 5pm today. 

  

The Electricity Authority wishes to apologise for the inconvenience this work will cause. 


